
ESPGHAN 2026 Bid Guidelines
The ESPGHAN Annual Meeting takes place in May or June each
year and is ESPGHAN’s largest event with attendance levels
that have continued to grow in recent years and reached more
than 4.300 delegates in 2023.

The main goal of the Annual Meeting is to promote knowledge in
the  field  of  paediatric  gastroenterology,  hepatology  and
nutrition  within  a  diverse  and  informative  scientific
programme  aimed  at  medical  doctors,  students,  scientists,
allied health professionals as well as industry partners.

In 2022 ESPGHAN appointed Kenes Group to act as their Core
Professional  Congress  Organiser  (PCO)  to  assist  in  the
arrangements of all ESPGHAN Annual Meetings from 2023 onwards.

Over the years the ESPGHAN Annual Meeting has become a global
event with delegates attending from all over the world. Early
indications are that this trend will continue in the coming
years. That is why, we would love your assistance in choosing
the destination of the 2026 ESPGHAN Annual Meeting.Download
The Bid GuidelinesSubmit your bid no later than 31 January
2024 by e-mail to Ira Hajdamacha at espghan@kenes.com

https://espghan2024.kenes.com/espghan-2026-bid-guidelines/
https://espghancongress.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2023/12/edited_espghan_2026_bid_guidelines-new-deadline.pdf
https://espghancongress.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2023/12/edited_espghan_2026_bid_guidelines-new-deadline.pdf
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